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Thursday 20th 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

‘Reflections: A Night-Time Spectacular' 

 

Reflections: a night-time spectacular is a FREE event taking place this 

Friday 21st and Saturday 22nd July in the East Marsh of Grimsby, in Freeman 

Street Market and Garibaldi Street car park.  

Partners include Magna Vitae, East Marsh United and Grimsby Creates. The 

main event will be a huge performance of a brand new international hip-hop 

piece, showcasing 32 young people from Lincolnshire and across Europe with 

mesmerising projections, dance and visual magic. On a large outdoor stage 

and underneath a giant floating mirror, dancers interact with stunning visual 

projections to a hypnotic soundscape, creating a unique and unforgettable 

experience for people of all ages. 

 

To guarantee your attendance FREE tickets are available 

at https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/633462131287- external site , PPP 

Grimsby or for more information @pppgrimsby. 

 

 
 

James Turner, Director of Business Development at Magna Vitae Trust for 

Leisure and Culture said: 
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“Young people are the future of every community, yet more so than ever 

before, feel disconnected from the world around them.  PPP provides the 

opportunity for them to re-connect, challenge and communicate through 

international exchange.  Their results are astounding and fittingly will be 

showcased across Europe.” 

Cllr Hayden Dawkins, Portfolio Holder for Culture, Heritage and the Visitor 

Economy at North East Lincolnshire Council, said: 

“I’m really looking forward to seeing the culmination of this fantastic 

project. Grimsby is the only UK partner of this international partnership, 

part of the Grimsby Creates programme that’s been running for several 

years, helping to put Grimsby on the map and showcasing our creative 

ambitions for the future.” 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A. Robinson 

Class teacher and Art co-ordinator 
 
 


